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Following EASA review of ANAC Brazil AD 2012-08-04, EASA has determined that the 

measure implemented by the subject ANAC Brazil AD is not within the scope of Regulation 

(EC) No 216/2008. 

Consequently, this AD does not fall within the scope of ED Decision 02/2003 and cannot be 

considered for adoption. 

As a result, no corresponding EASA AD can be issued either on the same subject for 

aeroplanes registered or operating in Europe within the scope of Regulation (EC) No 

216/2008. 

In case you need further information, please contact the Safety Information Section, 

Executive Directorate, EASA. E-mail ADs@easa.europa.eu. 
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